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Earlier than announced in the previous newsletter, the ZIM department has worked out a solution 
that makes the examination software LPLUS available again with (almost) all functionalities. 
Examinations can now take place both in the ZIM rooms and again in @home mode. Lecturers can 
once again create questionnaires, re-evaluate submitted examinations and report to the 
examinations office as usual. The only remaining restriction is that additional course specific software 
cannot be integrated. This affects exactly one of the examinations planned with LPLUS.  

 

Please also inform yourself via our social media channels: 

www.facebook.com/uni.wuppertal 

www.instagram.com/uni.wuppertal 

www.twitter.com/Uni_Wuppertal 

www.linkedin.com/school/buw 
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